
    SURVEY REPORT ON ALUMNI, TEACHERS AND STUDENTS, 2021 AND ACTION TAKEN 

Three surveys are conducted in Govt. Degree College, Kanchanpur, North Tripura in the year 2021 from 
teachers, students and alumni of the College. Following are short report of the surveys conducted. 
Survey for all the three categories are conducted in online Google Form. 

Alumni  Survey: There are 13 questions posed to the respondents in where alumni are asked about their 
address, contact no, name, present status, about finding  job, relevance of their course in college to 
their present job, role of college in job preparation, about their visits and experience of college, how 
willing they are to participate in alumni’s activity and if they have any suggestion. Majority of the 
respondents feel that it is difficult to get a job but all the respondents feel that College has prepared 
them in finding a job. Majority of the respondents visited the college and attended some events held in 
the college. More than half of the respondents are willing to actively participate in alumni events. 
Majority of the respondents are likely to recommend the College to others. Valuable suggestions are 
offered by the respondents and majority of the respondents have a very good experience during their 
days in college. 

Teachers’ survey: In teachers’ survey, 20 questions were put forward where the respondents answered 
all the questions. The questions deal with experience, designation, qualification, relationship with co-
workers, sense of ownership, mutual respect, maintenance of college property, balance between 
academics ,sports and extra-curricular activities, freedom to try new methods, consultation before 
decision making, credit for one’s work, satisfaction with pay, involvement of parents in their wards 
education, benefit of online teaching, whether they will recommend the institution and lastly, whether 
they are happy with their present job. Overall, good response is received from all concerned. 

Students’ survey: Altogether 315 students responded to the questions put before them. Majority of the 
respondents opined that syllabus is challenging and give Good rating to their course. Regarding library 
holding of the course, less than half of the respondents give Excellent, but majority feels that library 
staffs are helpful. Half of the respondents feel that teacher student relationship is good and 35.2% feel it 
is very good. Half of the students rated health care facilities in the college Good. Almost half of the 
students participate in extra-curricular activities. Regarding relevance of internal assessment, half of the 
respondents are satisfied, and half of them find the academic content of the syllabus as good. On an 
average, around half of the respondents visit the college library regularly. Majority of the respondents 
feel that the office staffs are helpful and that grievance are redressed when put in a box. Almost 
everyone responded that there are enough clean classrooms in the college and majority opined that 
toilets are cleaned properly. Half of the respondents are happy with the food served in canteen and 
majority opined there is enough drinking water provided to them. Majority of the respondents  avail 
scholarship from the Government. 

Action Taken: After survey is collected from all concerned, they are analyzed carefully keeping in mind 
the welfare of all concerned and overall development of the college. Improvement plan is formulated 
whenever necessity is felt for the same. 


